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MEMORANDUM 

Mark Herboldt 
1020 Sunset Valley Dr. 
Sykesville 21784-0000 

Robert Freemon -;;f-t"P 
Well & Septic Program 

1020 Sunset Valley Dr. 
Sykesville 21784-0000 
"Future Building Permit" 

10/19/16 

On 1017/16 you inquired about well and septic regulations regarding future construction 
of a I sl floor living room bump out (Appox. 24'X24') along with an extended basement directly 
underneath (Approx. 24'X24'). Initially the Health Dept. requires a site plan drawn to scale 
accurately showing the well and septic system (Tank, Trenches, Sewage Disposal Area "SDA") 
and floor plans of the existing house along with floor plans for the proposed addition. With this 
infonnation we would compare it to the records we have on file and detennine if the septic 
system is adequate to handle the existing house and proposed addition. 

From our records the septic system (Tank & Trenches) for 1020 Sunset Valley Dr. is 
sized for a 3 bedroom house. If we receive floor plans that contain a total of more than 3 
bedrooms a septic system upgrade which would include a BAT Unit (Best Available 
Technology) will be required. The Health Dept. uses Howard County Code, Sec. 3.80 I, to define 
a bedroom. If there is currently more than 3 bedrooms in the existing house changes can be made 
so the Health Department does not consider particular rooms bedrooms. As for the site plan 
setbacks to the well and septic system must be met. 

If you wish to move the tank and there is no proposal for bedroom additions at the time, a 
Tank Replacement Pennit can be applied for. This permit would initially require a site plan 
drawn to scale accurately showing the existing well and septic system (Tank, Trenches, Sewage 
Disposal Area "SDA") and the proposed well and septic system. This pennit would allow you to 
enlarge the Tank size and relocate it without having to upgrade to a BAT Unit. However the 
septic system would still not be adequate for more than 3 bedrooms considering additional 
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trenching would be needed. Current do not allow trench 
upgrades/replacements support of a building permit to increase the wastewater flow without 
triggering BAT requirement. septic is however, replacement trenching 
can be done without requiring a Though, regulations encompassing residential BAT 

to upgrade the 
may in the next several months to a These changes could possibly 

of your BAT 

You also mentioned to put your own septic tank once the 
permit was approved. are no certifications/licenses needed to perform a conventional 
septic tank installation. it is advised against doing so possible issues/complications 
that an experienced septic contractor would be trained to resolve or avoid. 

I have address with which can find much of this information 
including information (Well and Septic), and regulations. I helps, 
me if anything is 


